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Bond Markets in Latin America
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“This is a book about joy, drive and art, work that we’re all capable
of if we’ll only commit.” —Seth Godin, author of Linchpin Public Radio
International’s Julie Burstein, creator of the award-winning program
Studio 360, along with its host Kurt Andersen, offers a rare,
fascinating glimpse into some of the 21st century's greatest creative
minds—from Yo-Yo Ma and Robert Plant to Mira Nair and Chuck Close, to
David Milch and Joyce Carol Oates, to Rosanne Cash and beyond. Fans of
Malcolm Gladwell’s Outliers, Daniel Pink’s A Whole New Mind, Rosamund
Zander’s The Art of Possibility, and Lynda Barry’s What It Is will be
enthralled and electrified by this unique look at the creative process
of the world’s most talented and prolific artists.

Department of the Interior and related agencies
appropriations for 1990
The Evel Knievel of dance creates a new way of seeing the body in
action.

Life and Death Aboard the U.S.S. Essex
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Bicycling Magazine's Century Training Program
While frustration with various aspects of American democracy abound in
the United States, there is little agreement over—or even
understanding of—what kinds of changes would make the system more
effective and increase political participation. Matthew J. Streb sheds
much-needed light on all the major concerns of the electoral process
in the thoroughly revised third edition of this timely book on
improving American electoral democracy. This critical examination of
the rules and institutional arrangements that shape the American
electoral process analyzes the major debates that embroil scholars and
reformers on subjects ranging from the number of elections we hold and
the use of nonpartisan elections, to the presidential nominating
process and campaign finance laws. Ultimately, Streb argues for a less
burdensome democracy, a democracy in which citizens can participate
more easily in transparent, competitive elections. This book is
designed to get students of elections and American political
institutions to think critically about what it means to be democratic,
and how democratic the United States really is. Part of the
Controversies in Electoral Democracy and Representation series, edited
by Matthew J. Streb.
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Streb
Developing local bond markets is high on the policy agenda of Latin
America. This book's case studies of Argentina, Brazil Chile,
Columbia, Mexico and Uruguay, written by country experts follow a
common methodology, with each offering a history of that country's
bond market development and data sets.

High Performance
The New Yorker
Rethinking American Electoral Democracy
Supreme Court, Appellate Division- First Department
In this volume, twenty-four creators come together with three scholars
to discuss Contemporary Circus, bridging the divide between practice
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and theory. Lavers, Leroux, and Burtt offer conversations across four
key themes: Apparatus, Politics, Performers, and New Work. Extensively
illustrated with fifty photos of Contemporary Circus productions, and
extensively annotated, Contemporary Circus thematically groups and
contextualises extracts of conversations to provide a sophisticated
and wide-ranging study supported by critical theory. Of interest to
both practitioners and scholars, Contemporary Circus uses the lens of
‘contestation,’ or calling things into question, to provide a portal
into ways of seeing today’s circus performance. Conversations with:
Lachlan Binns and Jascha Boyce (Gravity and Other Myths), Tilde
Björfors (Cirkus Cirkör), Kim ‘Busty Beatz’ Bowers (Hot Brown Honey),
Shana Carroll (The 7 Fingers), David Clarkson (Stalker), Philippe
Decouflé (Compagnie DCA), Fez Faanana (Briefs), Mike Finch (Circus
Oz), Daniele Finzi Pasca (Compagnia Finzi Pasca), Sean Gandini
(Gandini Juggling), Firenza Guidi (ElanFrantoio, NoFit State Circus),
Jo Lancaster and Simon Yates (Acrobat), Johann Le Guillerm (Cirque
Ici), Yaron Lifschitz (Circa), Chelsea McGuffin (Company 2), Phia
Ménard (Compagnie Non Nova), Jennifer Miller (Circus Amok), Adrien
Mondot (Compagnie Adrien M and Claire B), Charlotte Mooney and Tina
Koch (Ockham’s Razor), Philippe Petit (high wire artist), and
Elizabeth Streb (STREB EXTREME ACTION).
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Non-representational Performance and Spectating
Consciousness
An inspiring memoir and self-help guide to greatness by the dancer
Mikhail Baryshnikov calls “fearlessness and intelligence combined . .
. potent and beautiful.” Called “the Evel Knievel of Dance,” Elizabeth
Streb has been pushing boundaries and testing the potential of the
human body since childhood. Can she fly? Can she run up walls? Can she
break through glass? How fast can she go? With clarity and humor—and
with her internationally-renowned dance troupe STREB—she continues to
investigate what movement truly is and has come to these conclusions:
It’s off the ground! It creates impact! And it hurts trying to stop!
Here, Streb combines memoir and analysis to convey how she became an
extreme action dancer and choreographer, developing a form of movement
that’s more NASCAR than modern dance, more boxing than ballet, and
more than most people can handle “in this dizzying, inspirational selfhelp” books (Publishers Weekly, starred review).

Communion
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Seed
While doing a good job of caring for his grandfather's sheep and goats
on the grasslands of South Africa, young Malusi dreams of everything
from owning his own dog to becoming president one day.

Queer Dance
“Mr. Petit is the perfect teacher” in this fascinating, educational
volume on knot-tying—an art and science that has held civilization
together (The Wall Street Journal). Philippe Petit is known for his
astounding feat of daring when, on August 7, 1974, he stepped out on a
wire illegally rigged between the World Trade Center’s twin towers in
New York City. But beyond his balance, courage, and showmanship, there
was one thing Petit had to be absolutely certain of—his knots. Without
the confidence that his knots would hold, he never would have left the
ground. In fact, while most of us don’t think about them beyond tying
our shoelaces, the humble knot is crucial in countless contexts, from
sailing to sports to industrial safety to art, agriculture, and more.
In this truly unique book, Petit offers a guide to tying over sixty of
his essential knots, with practical sketches illustrating his methods
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and clear tying instructions. Filled with photos in which special
knots were used during spectacular high-wire walks, quirky knot
trivia, personal anecdotes, helpful tips, magic tricks, and special
tying challenges, Why Knot? will entertain and educate readers of all
ages. “In reading Philippe’s book we are cogently reminded that
without the ability to secure a rope, or tether a goat, or make fast
the sheets of a galley, much of the civilization that we take for
granted would disappear as easily as a slipknot in the hands of a
Vegas conjuror.” —Sting, musician and activist “His descriptions are
clear, he deploys humor frequently and he makes his points with
anecdotes that are colorful and memorable. Explaining the purpose and
creation of knots and thanks to those flawless drawings Mr. Petit
earns perfect marks.” —The Wall Street Journal

Speaking of Dance
NEW YORK TIMES BESTSELLER * “One of the best golf books this century.”
—Golf Digest Tom Coyne’s A Course Called Scotland is a heartfelt and
humorous celebration of his quest to play golf on every links course
in Scotland, the birthplace of the game he loves. For much of his
adult life, bestselling author Tom Coyne has been chasing a golf ball
around the globe. When he was in college, studying abroad in London,
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he entered the lottery for a prized tee time in Scotland, grabbing his
clubs and jumping the train to St. Andrews as his friends partied in
Amsterdam; later, he golfed the entirety of Ireland’s coastline,
chased pros through the mini-tours, and attended grueling Qualifying
Schools in Australia, Canada, and Latin America. Yet, as he watched
the greats compete, he felt something was missing. Then one day a
friend suggested he attempt to play every links course in Scotland and
qualify for the greatest championship in golf. The result is A Course
Called Scotland, “a fast-moving, insightful, often funny travelogue
encompassing the width of much of the British Isles” (GolfWeek),
including St. Andrews, Turnberry, Dornoch, Prestwick, Troon, and
Carnoustie. With his signature blend of storytelling, humor, history,
and insight, Coyne weaves together his “witty and charming”
(Publishers Weekly) journey to more than 100 legendary courses in
Scotland with compelling threads of golf history and insights into the
contemporary home of golf. As he journeys Scotland in search of the
game’s secrets, he discovers new and old friends, rediscovers the
peace and power of the sport, and, most importantly, reaffirms the
ultimate connection between the game and the soul. It is “a must-read”
(Golf Advisor) rollicking love letter to Scotland and golf as no one
has attempted it before.
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A Director Prepares
A Course Called Scotland
Once largely ignored, judicial elections in the states have become
increasingly controversial over the past two decades. Legal
organizations, prominent law professors, and a retired Supreme Court
justice have advocated the elimination of elections as a means to
choose judges. One of their primary concerns is interest group
involvement in elections to state supreme courts, which they see as
having negative effects on both the courts themselves and public
perceptions of these judicial bodies. In The Battle for the Court,
Lawrence Baum, David Klein, and Matthew Streb present a systematic
investigation into the effects of interest group involvement in the
election of judges. Focusing on personal-injury law, the issue that
has played the most substantial role in spurring interest group
activity in judicial elections, the authors detail how interest groups
mobilize in response to unfavorable rulings by state supreme courts,
how their efforts influence the outcomes of supreme court elections,
and how those outcomes in turn effectively reshape public policies.
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The authors employ several decades’ worth of new data on campaign
activity, voter behavior, and judicial policy-making in one
particularly colorful, important, and representative state—Ohio—to
explore these connections among interest groups, elections, and
judicial policy in a way that has not been possible until now.

The Odyssey of Homer
Art of Cycling
Compiled from dozens of interviews conducted by the author, Anna
Deavere Smith’s Let Me Down Easy is a bracing, tender, melancholy, and
triumphant exploration of death and dying. The speakers Smith inhabits
include healthcare professionals, theologians, artists, athletes, and
activists. They speak of the body as a battleground, a tool, a weapon,
a joy, a burden. Smith’s great gift has always been her ability to
break down her subjects’ defenses and present them in their full,
complicated beauty. Whether channeling Lance Armstrong, Lauren Hutton,
Peter Gomes, or others who are not in the public eye, Smith reminds us
again and again that in learning to die we learn to live.
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Streb
Artforum International
Thus begins the most astonishing true-life odyssey ever recorded—one
man's riveting account of his extraordinary experiences with visitors
from “elsewhere” . . . how they found him, where they took him, what
they did to him, and why. Believe it. Or don't believe it. But read
it—for this gripping story will move you like no other. It will
fascinate you, terrify you, and alter the way you experience your
world.

Downhill
The bicyclist is under attack from all directions - the streets are
ragged, the air is poison, and the drivers are angry. As if that
weren't enough, the American cyclist must carry the weight of history
along on every ride. After a brief heyday at the turn of the twentieth
century, American cyclists fell out of the social consciousness,
becoming an afterthought when our cities were planned and built.
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Cyclists today are left to navigate through a hard and unsympathetic
world that was not made for them. Yet, with the proper attitude and a
bit of knowledge, cyclists can thrive in this hostile environment.
Covering much more than just riding a bike in traffic, author Robert
Hurst paints, in uncanny detail, the challenges, strategies, and art
of riding a bike on America's modern streets and roadways. The Art of
Cycling dismantles the bicycling experience and slides it under the
microscope, piece by piece. Its primary concern is safety, but this
book goes well beyond the usual tips and how-to, diving in to the
realms of history, psychology, sociology, and economics.

Running for Judge
Economic Regulatory Administration
Organizing Global Technology Flows
Bicycling Magazine's Century Training Program presents a complete
training program for riding—and enjoying—cycling's fastest growing
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challenge To ride a century means to cover 100 miles in a day—no small
feat for riders at any level. But the century is becoming cycling's
equivalent of the marathon, with more and more century events
scheduled for thousands of riders across the country. Now, champion
pro cyclist Marla Streb provides a thorough manual for anyone who
wants to train for this distance. She offers guidelines for: •
customizing a training plan based on fitness level and century pace
goal • getting proper bike fit and choosing the right equipment •
training and ride-day strategies for optimal fueling and hydration
Backed by Bicycling magazine, the world's leading bike magazine and a
proven authority on long-distance cycling, this book is an
indispensable guide for recreational and competitive cyclists alike.

Arkansas Review
The Herd Boy
A Director Prepares is a thought-provoking examination of the
challenges of making theatre. In it, Anne Bogart speaks candidly and
with wisdom of the courage required to create 'art with great
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presence'. Each chapter tackles one of the seven major areas Bogart
has identified as both potential partner and potential obstacle to artmaking. They are Violence; Memory; Terror; Eroticism; Stereotype;
Embarrassment; and Resistance. Each one can be used to generate
extraordinary creative energy, if we know how to use it. A Director
Prepares offers every practitioner an extraordinary insight into the
creative process. It is a handbook, Bible and manifesto, all in one.
No other book on the art of theatre comes even close to offering this
much understanding, experience and inspiration.

Applied Anatomy of Aerial Arts
Speaking of Dance: Twelve Contemporary Choreographers on Their Craft
delves into the choreographic processes of some of America's most
engaging and revolutionary dancemakers. Based on personal interviews,
the book's narratives reveal the methods and quests of, among others,
Merce Cunningham, Meredith Monk, Bill T. Jones, Trisha Brown, and Mark
Morris. Morgenroth shows how the ideas, craft, and passion that go
into their work have led these choreographers to disrupt known forms
and expectations. The history of dance in the making is revealed
through the stories of these intelligent, articulate, and witty dance
masters.
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Department of the Interior and related agencies
appropriations for 1985
Why Knot?
In a fascinating memoir, the champion cyclist describes her early
life, including her training as a classical pianist, her love of
cycling, and the loss of her brother, and discusses her decision to
leave a promising career as a biomedical researcher to take up the
challenging world of downhill mountain biking. Original.

New Books on Women, Gender and Feminism
Tea Cakes for Tosh
If we imagine multiple ways of being together, how might that shift
choreographic practices and help us imagine ways groups assemble in
more varied ways than just pairing another man with another woman? How
might dancing queerly ask us to imagine futures through something
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other than heterosexuality and reproduction? How does challenging
gender binaries always mean thinking about race, thinking about the
postcolonial, about ableism? What are the arbitrary rules structuring
dance in all its arenas, whether concert and social or commercial and
competition, and how do we see those invisible structures and work to
disrupt them? Queer Dance brings together artists and scholars in a
multi-platformed project-book, accompanying website, and live
performance series to ask, "How does dancing queerly progressively
challenge us?" The artists and scholars whose writing appears in the
book and whose performances and filmed interviews appear online stage
a range of genders and sexualities that challenge and destabilize
social norms. Engaging with dance making, dance scholarship, queer
studies, and other fields, Queer Dance asks how identities,
communities, and artmaking and scholarly practices might consider what
queer work the body does and can do. There is great power in claiming
queerness in the press of bodies touching or in the exceeding of the
body best measured in sweat and exhaustion. How does queerness exist
in the realm of affect and touch, and what then might we explore about
queerness through these pleasurable and complex bodily ways of
knowing?

Bike for Life
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Tosh has spent many days in the kitchen with his grandmother, Honey,
watching her bake cookies and listening to tales of their slave
ancestors, so when Honey's memory starts to fail, Tosh is able to help
with the cookies and more. Includes a recipe for tea cakes.

Hearings Before a Subcommittee of the Committee on
Appropriations, House of Representatives
Do You Want to Ride to 100—and Beyond? BIKE FOR LIFE! Now with
training plans, worldwide adventures, and more than 200 photos Ride a
century when you turn a century: that was the promise Bike for Life
offered when it was first published. A decade later, this blueprint
for using cycling to achieve exceptional longevity, fitness, and
overall well-being has helped tens of thousands of cyclists to ride
longer and stronger. Now, nationally-known fitness journalist and
lifelong endurance road and mountain biker Roy M. Wallack builds upon
his comprehensive Bike for Life plan with even more practical tips and
strategies to keep you riding to 100—and beyond. Fully updated,
revised, and illustrated, Bike for Life features: - Cutting-edge
workout strategies for achieving best-ever fitness at any age Science-based 8- and 16-week Century training schedules - A radical
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new workout method that'll make you fly up the hills - An anti-aging
plan to revive muscularity, strength, and reaction time - An exclusive
10-step Yoga for Cyclists routine - Strategies to fix "cyclist's knee"
and "biker's back" - Advice on avoiding cycling-related impotence and
osteoporosis - Ways to survive mountain lions, bike-jackers, poison
ivy, and headwinds - Handling skills and bike-fit advice from famous
coaches - Tips on staying motivated with worldwide adventures and
challenges - The Bike for Life hall of fame: stories of amazing riders
in their 60s, 70s, 80s, and up With oral-history interviews and
profiles of the biggest names of the sport, including: John Howard,
Gary Fisher, Rebecca Rusch, Ned Overend, Tinker Juarez, Juli Furtado,
Marla Streb, Missy Giove, Johnny G, Eddie B, Mike Sinyard, and Rich
"The Reverend" White.

Polls and Politics
Amalgamated Sheet Metal Workers' Journal
An illustrated guide to anatomy and biomechanics for aerialists who
want to optimize their performance and train safely Specifically
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designed for aerialists—including those who do trapeze, silks, and
other aerial arts— Applied Anatomy of Aerial Arts is an invaluable
resource for those who want to optimize their performance and train
safely. Using a biomechanical and movement-based approach, Emily
Scherb—a physical therapist who specializes in the care, treatment,
and education of circus performers—explains the anatomical rationale
for progressions of learning and demonstrates simple movements to
achieve the coordination, muscular control, strength, and fitness to
hang with correct form, how to progress from hanging into a pull up,
an inversion, and beyond with a strong center, precise muscle
sequencing, and ease of movement. Aerialists will learn how bones,
joints, muscles, and soft tissues allow for specific movements and
gain an appreciation for concepts of proximal stability. This fullcolor illustrated guide lays a solid foundation for beginners and
advanced students with a wealth of insights into their own performance
as well as refreshers on fundamentals in warm ups and conditioning. It
explains how to structure a training session, how to care for
injuries, and best practices for basic self first aid.

The Battle for the Court
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Contemporary Circus
A provocative examination of the use and abuse of public opinion
polls.

Velo News
As its title suggests, this collection is a sort of human list and
found department. It is peopled with odd, vivid characters, often
alone and displaced, immigrants from Turkey, Algeria, Egypt, Chile or
lost souls in their own homeland, wanderers in whose world the
miraculous is ever lurking, always possible. Many live in Paris --a
dilapidated, largely unseen Paris of sweatshops and dingy hotels. Some
have left their countries, like the wily Miss Carmen, to see what
could be had; others, like the clubfooted Sliman, are driven by
spiritual desire. For all of them, the experience of exile, real or
imagined, is a catalyst to liberation--a liberation described by
Marsella with compassion and a touch of the mystical.

Let Me Down Easy (TCG Edition)
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Spark
Research on the international transfer of technology in economics and
management literature has primarily focused on the role of countries
and that of companies, in particular multinational enterprises (MNEs).
Similarly, economic and business historians have tended to view
international technology transfer as a way for economically ‘backward’
countries to acquire new technologies in order to catch up with more
developed economies. This volume provides a more in-depth
understanding of how the international transfer of technologies is
organized and, in particular, challenges the core-periphery model that
is still dominant in the extant literature. By looking beyond national
systems of innovation, and statistics on foreign trade, patent
registration and foreign direct investment, the book sheds more light
on the variety of actors involved in the transfer process (including
engineers, entrepreneurs, governments, public bodies, firms, etc.) and
on how they make use of a broad set of national and international
institutions facilitating technology transfer. Put differently, the
volume offers a better understanding of the complexity of global
technology flows by examining the role and actions of the different
actors involved. By bringing together a number of original case
studies covering many different countries over the period from the
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late 19th to the 21st century, the book demonstrates how technology is
being transferred through complex processes, involving a variety of
actors from several countries using the national and international
institutional frameworks.
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